 The Chester Diocesan Guild of Church Bell Ringers
South Branch

Service of Dedication for New Treble Bell
at St. Oswald’s, Brereton


Sunday 20 July 2003
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Ringing  5:30-6:30pm

Service
        6:30pm

Refreshments will be served after the service: Please give names to:
John Goodwin on (01477) 535032 by Wednesday 15 July 2003.

Further ringing on the ‘new’ 6 will be possible after the service.

NB: This completes the first phase of the work to augment and improve the bells at St. Oswald’s. It is hoped now to progress with a refurbishment of the whole ring.













